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The department has well distinguished faculty members, which commit by heart and 

soul to provide a fully equipped centre of learning covering a broad spectrum of higher 

education. The department has now successfully completed its 10 Years. The department 

has an effective learner-centric environment that provides quality education and 

empowerment to the students. The department plans and organized the teaching learning, 

Project Work and examination schedules. The students of the department Produce good 

results in the college. The department has well qualified and competent faculties to take 

challenges of higher education. All the faculties are holding Ph.D. All faculty members have 

attended orientation and refresher programme conducted by Academic Staff College of the 

different Universities. 

The Department of Computer Applications organized seminar on 19th of March 

2022 on “COMBATING CYBER CRIME”. It was held in the BCA LABORATORY of our college. 

The chief guest Mr. N. Dhanraj Neelakandan (Senior Tech Lead – Tools Automation CTS) 

was welcomed and honoured by Dr. P. Bagyalakshmi (Head of the Department). Our 

Department alumni Ms. Ramya Manivannen also participated in the seminar. The seminar 

was organized for the second and third year students. Nearly 100 students participated in 

the seminar. The session was informative. Mr.Dhanraj with his excellent knowledge on 

combating cybercrime, taught the students about phone hackers and how to keep data 

safe and secure. Seminar on “WOMAN IN IMMERSIVE TECHNOLOGY” was conducted on 

26th March 2022. The chief guest, our college alumni Ms.Gayathri Mohan (Creative 

technologist, Meta) listed the students about the difference between Augmented 

Reality(AR) and Virtual Reality (VR) . She shared about the immense job opportunities in 

this field. 

The Department conducted the Association meet “Technola” on 23rd April 2022. 

The chief guest Mr. S. MANOJ PRABHU (HR, CTS, Chennai) was welcomed and honoured 

by our college Principal Dr.B. UMA MAHESHWARI. He delivered a keynote address on 

“OCCUPATIONAL COUNSELLING” and taught the students to choose the right path in their 



career. To motivate and encourage our students, technical events like quiz, paper 

presentation, ad-zap etc., were conducted on April 30 as part of our association activity. 

Students exhibited their talents in these competitions and won medals and prizes. 

 

chief guest Mr. S. Manoj Prabhu during Association Inauguration 

 



 

The chief guest, our college alumni Ms.Gayathri Mohan with faculties 



 

chief guest Mr. N. Dhanraj Neelakandan during his session  


